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Welcome to Church Restoration World Outreach in Wilmington, Delaware

  Church Restoration World Outreach, located in Wilmington, Delaware, is more
than just a church; it’s a vibrant community dedicated to spiritual growth and
fellowship. With its commitment to accessibility, the church ensures that
everyone can fully participate in its activities.  

Accessibility Features
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One of the key features of Church Restoration is its wheelchair-accessible car
park. Visitors can enjoy the convenience of parking that accommodates those
with mobility challenges. Additionally, the wheelchair-accessible entrance
allows easy access to the church, ensuring a welcoming environment for all.  

A Ministry for Transformation

  Church Restoration World Outreach has garnered praise from its attendees for
providing an excellent ministry focused on learning kingdom principles and
training in the prophetic. Many have expressed how the teachings are deeply
enriching, making this a place for growth both spiritually and personally.  

The Worship Experience

  The church is renowned for its transformational praise and worship sessions.
Attendees describe the atmosphere as alive with the spirit of the Lord, where
they feel right at home. This resonates with the church's mission, as they
proudly refer to themselves as "THE PLACE" — a place where People Living A
bove Common Exchange gather together.  

A Community Beyond Church

  Fellowship at Church Restoration goes beyond conventional church gatherings.
It's a space where relationships flourish, and the community thrives. Visitors
often comment on the inviting environment that fosters deep connections among
members, enhancing the overall experience of worship.  

Join Us!

  If you're seeking a great place to worship, look no further than Church
Restoration World Outreach. Here, you'll find a supportive community that
prioritizes accessibility and spiritual transformation. We invite you to join us and
experience the warmth and love that defines this special congregation.    
Our location is in

  
 13 E 35th St, 19802  Wilmington, Delaware - United States  (US) 
 
     
 
The contact phone of this Church  is +1302-764-8885
 
And if you want to send a WhatsApp, you can do so at+1302-764-8885
 
    
 
   
    
    
The website is Restoration World Outreach
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